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As stated in our February 2021 Client News Brief (link here), the impact of COVID-19 

caused the Census Bureau to delay delivery of the 2020 Census apportionment data to 

the states.  

 

As an update, the Bureau recently announced that it will deliver the redistricting data 

to all states by September 30, 2021.  This is two months later than previously expected, 

and six months later than the statutorily contemplated deadline. This delay will impact 

many public agencies as they begin preparing to address the legal obligations and 

timelines arising from the release of this data.  (Please see our previous CNB for more 

information regarding these obligations.)  

 

For further information, please contact one of the authors of this Client News Brief or 

an attorney at one of our eight offices located statewide.  You can also subscribe to our 

podcast, follow us on Facebook, Twitter and LinkedIn or download our mobile app. 

 

 

 

As the information contained herein is necessarily general, its application to a particular 

set of facts and circumstances may vary.  For this reason, this News Brief does not 

constitute legal advice.  We recommend that you consult with your counsel prior to 

acting on the information contained herein. 
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